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I am a unit owner on the Gold Coast and have been greatly affected by the changed legislation of
Body Corporate Levies.
 
I urge you to give consideration to all unit owners who own smaller units. I bought my one bedroom
unit in 2010 and two months after the purchase there was a huge increase in levies.  Recently I
was given hope that the increase would revert back to the original fees.  Apparently. at present,
this is not the case.
 
I am appealing for an extension of time to pay if the levies are to remain at this increased rate. 
Hopefully the legislation can be overturned and the levies can revert back to what they were when
I purchased my unit.
 
Sincerely
Melanie Robertson.
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